
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 

 

Happy Christmas. 

 

With the end of term approaching 

we would like to take this oppor-

tunity to wish everyone a very 

Happy Christmas and thank you 

for all your lovely cards and gifts. 

 

School closes at 3.30pm on Tues-

day 19th December and reopens for 

pupils on Thursday January 4th 

2018.   

 

School Newsletter  
 If you would like to receive an 

email copy of the newsletter, which 

is produced on Friday every other 

week,   please let Mrs Everill have 

your email address.   

 

Parent Governor Election  

Further to our recent Parent Gov-

ernor election, we are pleased to 

welcome Mrs Cremin and Mrs 

Ormiston on to The  Woodlands 

Federation governing body. 

 

Villagers Coffee Morning 

Monday 18th December 10am 

School Hall 

The children will be entertaining 

visitors from the village with sing-

ing and refreshments on Monday 

morning.  Please see Mrs Ormiston, 

Mrs Norman or Mrs Lynne Smith 

for tickets.   

 

 

 

 

 

  

“Children of the World” per-

formance Tuesday 19th De-

cember 9.30am 
Following the cancellation this week 

of the Tuesday performance of the 

school play, we have now resched-

uled this for  next Tuesday 19th 

December 9.30 am.    

Can all the children please bring in 

their costumes by Monday 18th at 

the latest. 

If anyone is unable to come to this 

and has bought tickets, please see 

Mrs Everill to get a refund. 

 

School Meals 
The cost of school meals remains 

at £2.20 per day for children in 

Nursery, Year 3 and Year 4.  Can 

you please ensure that you send in 

your payment at the start of the 

school week.  If you would like to 

pay for the full half term, the cost 

is £70.40.  Cheques payable to 

Staffordshire County Council. 

 

School Milk 
This is free for children under 5.  

You can order milk from              

Mrs Everill.  The cost for the half 

term is £6.40.  Cheques payable to 

Staffordshire County Council 

please. 

 

New Vic Theatre Visit  

17th January 2018 
 

If you haven’t already done so, can 

you please send in your permission 

slips and payment for the theatre 

visit to see the New Vic’s perfor-

mance of “Treasure Island” 

 

 

 

 

Yoga/Meditation 
Throughout the Spring term pupils 

will receive weekly short sessions of 

Yoga to complement our drive to be 

physically active by being still, mind-

ful and relaxed.  Activities covered 

in these sessions will be typical of 

the after school yoga class aimed to 

be rescheduled for January. 

 

Non uniform Days 

19th December 
TSA Christmas party—no donation 

requested. 

 
 

Newsletter Dates 
12th January 

26th January 

9th February 

8th March 

 

Parent Assembly Dates 
 

19th January  

16th February 

16th March 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
15th December  2017 

Talbot First School  

Part of the Woodlands Federation 

Telephone 01889 500273 Email:  office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk 


